
Northwest Christian School 

nwchristianschool.org 

Monday Memo 

December 14, 2020 

Calendar at a GlanceΧΦ 
Dec  18  No After Care 

Dec 18   12:00 Dismissal 

Dec 21- Jan 1   Christmas Break 

Jan 4-8 Remote Learning 

Jan 11 School Resumes in Person 

Jan 15  2nd Quarter Ends 

Jan 18  NO SCHOOL MLK Jr. Day 

 

The staff at Northwest Christian School wishes 

you a blessed, wonder-filled, Merry Christmas 

and a very Happy New Year!                                       

See you back in person on January 11th! 



Picture retakes are on November 19th.  If your child was not here on picture day or you did 

not like their pictures please return the original packet and they will get a retake.  Students 

Thank you to everyone that donated to the    

National Jr. Honor Society Food Drive!             

The donation will be made to the Puyallup Food 

Bank, making many familyΩs Christmas much 

brighter! 

School is dismissed at 12:00 

on Friday.  There is no after 

school care that day.               

Please plan to pick your 

child up by 12:15 pm.   

It was so much fun we 

are doing it again!   

LetΩs have another                    
Christmas Spirit Day!   

Thursday, December 17th 



Each day the staff will be praying for an individual studentΩs 

family or staff member. This weekΩs families are: 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΥ  IŀƴƴŀƘ [ȅƴƴ 

CǊƛŘŀȅΥ  [ƛƭȅ . 

aƻƴŘŀȅΥ  {Ŝōŀǎǝŀƴ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΥ  aŀƛŀ 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΥ  [ŀƴŘƻƴ 

 
Inclement Weather Reminder 

Normally we would follow the Puyallup School DistrictΩs guidance on inclement 

weather days.  This year, due to distance learning in the Puyallup School District, 

our admin team will be making the decision whether to delay or cancel school in 

the case of inclement weather.  Once the decision is made we will be sending 

out a text message, email and will also post on Facebook (like our page              

Northwest Christian School-Puyallup) and our school website.  To opt into 

getting a text message, which will be the fastest way to receive emergency         

information, please go to your JupiterED account and click on settings.   

In the event of a 2 hour delay, there will be no before school care.                               

Front doors will open at 10:15 am. 

We have families from all over the area, and we know that snow amounts in our 

region can vary greatly.  If you do not feel like it is safe for you to drive, please 

stay home. 



Happy Birthday to all of our       
December students and staff!!! 

 

Sebastian 12/14 
Landon 12/16 

Hannah-Lynn 12/17 
Derik 12/21 
Maia 12/23 
Mr. B 12/30 
Ms. Emily 12/30 

 



 
 

A Message from the PrincipalΧ 

Dear Northwest Christian School Parents, 

One more week to go before we are officially done with school for the 

2020 calendar year.  I am extremely proud of you as parents, our NCS  

student body, and our amazing educational staff.  Our little school has 

navigated some of the darkest days of the Covid-19 pandemic, and we 

have done so keeping our kids safe and learning in-person.  

Our 2021 plan will again be focused on keeping our community safe and 

our school open for business.  But, to do so we need to make one rather 

difficult decision regarding the post-Christmas holiday.  Given the recent 

travel advisories given by our state, and the fact that a large percentage 

of our families (both parents and staff) will be either travelling or                 

attending family gatherings; NCS will be facilitating one week of remote 

learning.  This week of remote learning will start January 4 and last for 

one full week.  Full in-person schooling will resume on Monday, January 

11.  Your NCS homeroom teacher will be in touch with you regarding the 

specific classroom expectations for each grade level.   

The intent of this remote learning week is to fully transition healthy     

families back into the NCS program in 2021.  Please join my family in    

doing your part by limiting social gatherings, following state health   

guidelines, and laying low.  This will be a hard Christmas for many        

families.  My family has made a huge sacrifice in cancelling a 15 year          

tradition of visiting grandma and grandpa and the extended family, but 

we know it was the right decision for 2020.  

Join me in praying for a safe, restful, and spiritually renewing                         

holiday season.  

Craig Mattson 



 
 

  Star of the Week 

Joseph    

  

Favorite Things: 

¶ Burritos 

¶ Soccer 

¶ Hiking 

Joseph is in                           
Mrs Johnstonõs                     
5th grade class.   

Mrs. Johnston says he is 
friendly, a very hard 
worker, motivated and 

kind to all.                


